
COMING SUMMER 2024
MARYLAND SUN BUCKS!

MARYLAND

Maryland SUN Bucks helps 
families with school-aged 
children buy groceries 
when school meals aren’t 
available. Families get $40 
per month for June, July and 
August (a total of $120) for 
each eligible student.

A school-aged child is eligible for benefits under the Maryland SUN Bucks program if they:
•	 applied for and received free or reduced-price meals during school year 2023-2024,
•	 are 5-18 years old and their household gets SNAP, TCA, or Medicaid benefits, or 
•	 are in foster care. 

FAMILIES NEED TO APPLY IF A CHILD:

GOOD NEWS!

	z is enrolled in a Community Eligibility Program 
(CEP) school that automatically receives Free and 
Reduced School Meals;

	z is not actively receiving SNAP, Temporary Cash 
Assistance, or Medicaid; and

	z is not in foster care.

The child’s parent/guardian will have to apply and be 
determined eligible to enroll in the Maryland SUN Bucks 
program. Families must apply by August 31, 2024, to 
receive benefits for the summer of 2024.

Maryland SUN Bucks is provided by the Maryland Department of Human Services in 
partnership with the Maryland State Department of Education and is made possible by the 
United States Department of Agriculture Food Nutrition Service.

Got questions? Visit www.dhs.maryland.gov/sunbucks, 
or call 1-800-332-6347 (select the Maryland SUN Bucks option).

Learn more: Scan the 
QR code image with 
your mobile phone

	z their household participates in SNAP, Temporary 
Cash Assistance, or Medicaid;

	z their household has applied for and received Free 
and Reduced School Meals during SY 2023-2024; or

	z the children are in foster care, homeless, migrant, or 
runaway. 

These households do not need to apply!

CHILDREN ENROLLED AUTOMATICALLY IF:


